PARK CITY MUNICIPAL CORPORATION
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES
COUNCIL CHAMBERS

MARSAC MUNICIPAL BUILDING

AUGUST 10, 2005

COMMISSIONERS IN ATTENDANCE:

Chair Jim Barth, Michael O’Hara, Jack Thomas, Andrew Volkman, Charlie Wintzer, Diane
Zimney

EX OFFICIO:

Patrick Putt, Planning Director; Kirsten Whetstone, Planner; Ray Milliner, Planner

REGULAR MEETING - 6:30 p.m.
l. ROLL CALL

Chair Volkman called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. and noted that all Commissioners
were present with the exception of Commissioner Sletton who was excused.

. PUBLIC COMMUNICATIONS
There were no comments.
I, STAFF & COMMISSIONER’S COMMUNICATIONS

Planner Kirsten Whetstone noted that a copy of the Treasure Hill traffic study was provided
to each Commissioner.  She stated that review of the traffic study was scheduled for
August 24, however the Planning Commission may not have a quorum on that date and it
could be re-scheduled for September 14.

Commissioner Volkman asked if the engineers who performed the study would attend that
meeting. Planner Whetstone stated that they would attend. It will also be noticed for
public hearing. Chair Barth wanted to know when the traffic study would be released to
the public. Planner Whetstone replied that the study is already available at the planning
counter.

Chair Barth announced that all the Commissioners will be out of town on August 24 and
the Planning Commission meeting will be canceled. Planning Director Putt stated that the
Staff will address the noticing issue and reschedule the August 24 items to the September
14 meeting. The Staff will do whatever they can to issue revised notices and to get public
service announcements on the radio to inform everyone of this change.



